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Our system is broken. Congress has become dependent
on special interest contributions. Our system, as it stands,
allows a small group of individuals to have an inordinate
amount of influence over our political landscape. Money
shouldn't give any individual a louder voice in our
democracy. We need to level the playing field.

Please support HIM201.
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